
Well done to everyone for World Book Day! 

The characters were amazing and very creative! 

The last day of term, Friday 8th
April, will be a non-uniform day.
Children are asked to bring in £1
towards school fund. 

School fund is now due. This is £10
per pupil to a maximum of £20 per
family. 

At this time of year, I find it useful to
remind everyone to wear school
uniform. Also that jewellery is not
permitted.

School starts at 8.50am and it is very
important that children arrive on time
with their peers to ensure a good start
to the day. When children are late on
many occasions, this can negatively
affect their attendance record. 

SCHOOL FUND

SCHOOL UNIFORM

LATENESS 

NON-UNIFORM DAY

1 7 / 0 3 / 2 0 2 2

WORLD BOOK DAY

The children will take part in an Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 8th April. 

It is helpful if they bring in a basket or bag to collect the eggs.

Thank you to Andy & Louise for donating Easter Eggs for the children. 

EASTER EGG HUNT

R E M I N D E R S :

M a r c h  N e w s l e t t e r


